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The Palm Beach County election team, other 
counties, and states across the United States, prepared 
for record-setting participation in the 2020 elections! 
Conducting four elections amid a pandemic was 
unprecedented and challenging. Our goal, and part of our 
mission statement, is to provide excellent service with 
integrity, accountability, and transparency while building 
voter confidence, ensuring value, and fostering growth in 
our community. Thank you for voting and being a part of 
this very important process we enjoy as Americans! 
 

 

What a year! 
 

 

Your Supervisor of Elections Office worked around the clock to ensure every voter had the 
information and confidence they needed to cast their ballot. We heard from voters that we 
made voting easier and more accessible than ever before. 
 
The eyes of the nation were on us, and your elections team stepped up to ensure every 
vote was accurately counted. Ensuring transparent and secure democracy is at the 
foundation of everything we do. 
 
We are proud to have offered pre-paid postage on Vote-by-Mail ballots, extended office 
hours to further assist voters, increased early voting locations and hours, implemented 
covid-19 safety protocols, and created innovative solutions, like our mobile van mail ballot 
drop-offs during the November election. These efforts and initiatives were made to better 
serve voters and keep them safe. We also engaged in several voter outreach 
communications and telethons in multiple languages to ensure everyone knew their voting 
options. 

 



 

 

    

Thank you to... 
 

 

 

 

Election Team 

The election team encompasses all of 
the volunteers and staff who dedicated 
their time to the success of the 2020 
elections. Temporary employees and 
full-time staff worked day and night to 
ensure that voters, poll workers, and 
polling locations were 
#ELECTIONREADY. New voting 
equipment, election laws, procedures, 
and COVID-19 presented unique 
challenges that were successfully 
overcome. 

  



 

 

Our election workers and poll workers 
served on the front lines of democracy in 
this historic election. We had 5,000+ Palm 
Beach County voters working and 
volunteering to make this election 
successful. I am incredibly proud of the 
elections team here in Palm Beach County. 
They worked long hours, made many 
personal sacrifices, and committed 
themselves to our shared mission of 
ensuring a smooth election. 

 

 

  

 

 

Palm Beach County Voters 

Thank you for voting! 
 
Thank you for doing your part to make 
our 2020 elections the safest, 
smoothest, most secure elections in 
Palm Beach County history! Whether it 
was voting by mail, early, or on Election 
Day, you showed up and made your 
voice heard! 

  

 

  

2020 General Election Data 
 

 

 

Palm Beach County crossed the one 
million voters registered mark, having a 
record-breaking 1,019,884 voters 
eligible to cast their ballot in the 2020 
General Election. 774,871 of those 
voters, or 76.3%, participated in the 
2020 General Election. 
 
Election Date: 11/3/2020 
Registered Voters: 1,019,884 
Ballots Cast: 778, 201 
Voter Turnout: 76.3% 

 

 

 

  

Community Feedback 
 

 



 

 

Many of you have seen our staff 
members around the county at various 
events sharing important information 
and answering your questions. 
 
Our goal, and part of our mission 
statement, is to always provide 
excellent service. 
 
 

 

 

 

All of the feedback we received is wonderful! Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

"..Thank you Wendy for all the changes you have made. Worked early 
voting and Election Day and it was a great experience and I urge 

everyone who can to become a poll worker. You can see America at its 
best - Republicans, Democrats, and Independents working together for a 

common cause - Election Day!!" 
 

-Patty 
 

 

 

"I had an great experience working as a field rover in Delray Beach." 
 

-Cheryl 
 

 



 

 

 

"It was my pleasure to serve as Site Supervisor of Early Voting at West 
Palm Beach City Hall where I think I had the BEST team of poll workers in 
the county!!! And also as Precinct Clerk on Election Day at Community of 

Hope church where everything ran well as it should." 

 
-Trainer Carol 

 

 

 

 

"I voted this afternoon at the Spanish River Branch Library in Boca 
Raton. We often only hear about the things that don't go well. I was so 

impressed with the professionalism, friendliness, knowledge, kindness, 
and compassion of your team [...]" 

 
- Michael 

 

 

 

 

"Thank you Wendy S. Link and your staff! Great job on a smooth & 
professional election year" 

 
- Kim 

 

 

 



 

 

  

  

We look forward to serving you in 2021! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOLLOW US ON: 
 
Facebook: @pbcsoe 
Twitter: @pbcelections 

 

 

 

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? 

 
EMAIL: Info@pbcelections.org 
PHONE: 561-656-6200 
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